
Bluffview Board Report 

December 9, 2024 

 

Monthly Building Report 

1) Members of Girls on the Run and their coaches completed the 5K run Nov. 16. 
2) Mrs. Hunt and the Bluffview Choir will have their winter concert on Dec. 13. 
3) PTO is in the process of donating new rugs to kindergarten and 1st grade (they are 

school safety certified). 
4) Benchmark testing is currently in progress. 
5) Math curriculum team has been listening to presentations from curriculum 

companies.   
6) D.A.R.E. students had their graduation on Nov. 26. 
7) Student Council, with the help of Ms. Danks and Ms. Royer, have been working hard 

at being in charge of the concession stand during Junior High basketball games.  
8) PBIS update: we are getting close to everyone reaching the 2nd quarter goal.  
9) Pre-K had 32 families attend Gingerbread Night on December 5. 

 

Important Dates Approaching 

1) December 19- 1-hour early release for grade reporting 
2) December 20- 1-hour early release for holiday 
3) December 20- End of Quarter 2 
4) December 21- Shop w/ a Cop 
5) December 21-Jan 6- Winter Break 


